

# **October**

2018

POINTES NEWSI ETTER

https://www.facebook.com/KerbyPto





PTO
Meeting
October
16th at
6:30pm

NEW PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT!!!

#### Happy Fall Y'all!

We survived the first month of school!!! Congratulations to you and your family on that amazing accomplishment!

As those first few hectic weeks start to wind down and school life sets in our PTO continues to work hard for our school! Our team has kept our momentum growing by planning new events and seeing the happy faces of our students as they benefit from them! The playground equipment has been installed, new Chromebooks can be found around the school, and our staff is being shown how much all of us value what they do for our students. We are continuing to ask for more requests and to fund more great things! If you have an idea or see a need within Kerby, come to our next meeting and share your proposal!

Fundraising to support all of these great projects is going great! Our book fair was a tremendous success and will continue to finance birthday books, Scholastic News and other great supplemental educational materials!

Please consider donating to Walkathon as it is our biggest fundraiser of the year and allows us to continue providing all of the projects (plus more) that I have already mentioned. Come enjoy our other events as well, make new friends, check in with the ones you haven't seen yet and be a part of our wonderful community!

I have enjoyed meeting so many of you volunteering and attending our events and look forward to many more of these encounters! Our next meeting is Tuesday, October 16 at 6:30 in the Kerby Library. Please drop by and say hello, we would love to have you!!

Have a great fall!!

Kate Walczy, President

#### **Calendar of Events**



October 12th—Walk-a-thon

October 16th—PTO Meeting 6:30pm in the library

October 19th—Haunted Garage 6pm-9pm

October 19th—Jimmy John Fundraiser 5pm-9pm

October 27th—PTO Mixer, 6pm-9pm

Nov. 1st—Diversity Alliance

Meeting 6:30pm in the library

Nov. 9th—"We're All Wonders"
6pm-8pm

Nov.10th-11th—Holiday Photo Shoots 2pm-5pm

Nov.15th—Panera Fundraiser
Night 4pm-8:00pm

Dec. 5th—Buffalo Wild Wing
Night—ALL DAY

#### **PTO Board Members**

**President—Kate Walczy** Vice-President— open Secretary—Alison Hobson Asst. Secretary—Megan Brown Treasurer—Julie Van Marck Asst. Treasurer—Kate Adams Communications—Lisa Shimko Volunteer Chair—Nicki Boyle Asst. Volunteer Chair— Jessica Brooks Fundraising Chair—Jackie Armstrong Asst Fundraising Chair—Jody Lundberg PTO Council Rep— Elizabeth Cleland **Board of Education Observer—Brittany Russell Diversity Chair—Nicole Smith Teacher Rep—Brooke Farrell** Principal—Sara Delgado



# JIMMY JOHNS IS GIVING BACK 40% OF OUR ORDERS!!!

#### HOW

Bring in this flyer, show it on your smart phone or tell the cashier to make sure your purchase counts!

#### **WHEN**

Friday, October 19th ~ 5pm - 9pm (Haunted Garage night)

**WHERE** 

19613 Mack Ave. ~ 313.884.8420 (across from the Haunted Garage)







### The Haunted Garage

Friday, October 19th
6:00-9:00pm. 19520 Mack Ave, GPF
\$11.00 per person.

Students must be
accompanied by a paying adult.
There is a "NO SCARE" blinky
light available upon request. The
recommendation is for the younger
children to attend the haunted garage earlier
in the night.

This is a Kerby PTO fundraiser.

Tickets may be purchased at school
with the order form sent home, on the blacktop after school and at the
door the night of the event (MC/VISA
accepted at the door) or you can go
online and purchase your tickets at
www.hauntedgarageproductions.org
Be sure to mention you are from Kerby
Elementary when purchasing online.
Please email Lisashimko3@gmail.com with any
questions.



Please send in labels right to school in your daily folder



https://smile.amazon.com

Please select Kerby School Parent Teacher Organization



Supports Motorcity Mitten Mission



# Kerby Parent Mixer

October 27th 6pm

Pier Park \$25/person

Appetizers, cocktails, meet new people and have tons of fun!

Buy your tickets online at:

https://form.jotform.com/K ERBYPTO/parent-mixerregistration



The Kerby PTO is sponsoring a Holiday Family Photo Shoot right here in the Kerby courtyard.

## HOLIDAY PHOTO SHOOT FUNDRAISER

## November 10th & 11th

2-5pm

Kerby Elementary Courtyard \$50 for a 15min time slot with 3 professionally edited images

All digital images will be sent via email by November 21st 2018

LIMITED SPOTS ARE AVAILABLE

Click on link below to secure your spot:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508044EA8AB22A3FA7-holiday